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National Capital Plan Draft Amendment 94 

The National Capital Authority (NCA) has released National Capital Plan Draft Amendment 94 – National 

Arboretum Commercial Accommodation (DA94) for public consultation. The draft amendment can be 

viewed on the NCA’s Public Consultation webpage. 

The purpose of DA94 is to add ‘Commercial Accommodation’ and ‘Personal Service Establishment’ as 

permitted land uses for the National Arboretum Canberra, and to introduce detailed planning provisions to 

guide the design and siting of such facilities. 

The NCA welcomes submissions on DA94 by close of business on Monday 16 March 2020. Submissions can 

be made via email to draft.amendment@nca.gov.au, or by post to Chief Planner and Deputy Chief 

Executive, GPO Box 373, Canberra ACT 2601. 

A public information session for DA94 will be held on Thursday 13 February 2020 from 5.30pm-6.30pm at 

the National Capital Authority, Treasury Building, King Edward Terrace, Parkes ACT 2601. Those wishing to 

attend this session should register their interest by emailing draft.amendment@nca.gov.au or phoning      

02 6271 2888. 

Please contact the NCA for further information on 02 6271 2888 or email draft.amendment@nca.gov.au.  
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